
11/17/2019 

Welcome to 

Townline Mennonite Church  
~leadership team~ 

Ryan Eash, Garrett Martin, John Miller, Amos Raber, 

Andrew Royal, Robbie Royal, Dean Yoder 

Overseer – Eddie Graber 

Our mission is to exemplify Christ’s love to those we meet in our daily walk; and exalt 

the name of Jesus through teaching His Word, Praying, Singing, Encouragement and 

Admonition. 

Sunday school 9;30 

 Communion 10:25 

General fund offering  

 

Announcements:                       Dean Yoder 

Worship in song:                      Robbie Royal 

Worship in word:                     Dean Yoder 

 

Greeters: 

Nov. 17: Laverne & Sarah F., Jonathan & Mari Jean R., 

Nov. 24: Bill & Mary H., Robbie & Naomi R., 

Dec. 1:    Levi & Loranna H., John & Katie S.,  

 

Offering: general fund – $756.10, Pastoral - $48, Alms - $3,375  

capital imp - $40, Brittany’s support - $50, 

Attendance: 10:30 service - 170 

Announcements: 

1. If you signed up for the Plain Church Ministry Card, Dean has them 

available. He will try to have them in your mailbox next week, 

however if you need them earlier please get it today.  

 

2. "Sewing is this week, on Tuesday November 19. The starting time 

has been delayed until after the Birthday Breakfast in honor of Sarah 

Lantz and others. Hot dish: Naomi Royal, Salad: Arlene Hochstetler, 

Dessert Mary Mast, Devotions: Fannie Mae Raber "  

3. Townline ladies’ breakfast is Tuesday, November 19
th

 9:00 at 

Tiffany’s restaurant in Topeka. We will celebrate Sarah Lantz’s 80th, 

as well as the November birthdays. All ladies are welcome! RSVP to 

Abby Yoder if you plan to attend 

 

4. Brittany Yoder is back over in Greece serving the refugees. Her living 

expenses are approximately $1,000 per month. The finance team and the 

elder team are in agreement that Townline would support Brittany Yoder 

out of the Mission Fund on $500 per month basis for the next year. We 

would ask Brittany’s friends and the church to consider how to cover the 

other $500 per month, this could be done via a link on our Townline website 

or just dropping an envelope in the offering box designated “Brittany 

Yoder”. We would encourage individuals to support her on a monthly basis 

so she can focus on serving and not fund raising.  

 

5. There is an open house planned for Vernon Thomas's 90th birthday 

on November 24, 1:30-3:30, at Meadow View golf club on St. RD. 13 

in Middlebury. Come help us celebrate! 

 

6. The date for this year’s Christmas program has been changed to Dec. 

15
th

.  

 

7. Next Sunday, Nov. 24
th

 is Harvest Sunday, which is the one Sunday a 

year that we gather groceries at church for a couple families we 

know. Everyone is invited to bring groceries, paper products, laundry 

and cleaning supplies. You may also bring frozen, home baked and 

canned food. We encourage to give as an act of worship and 

gratitude, first to our Father who has graciously given us all things, 

secondly to the recipients. 

 

8. Next Saturday morning Nov. 23
rd

, we are having a men’s Bible study 

and breakfast in the back room of Jefferson’s Café at 7:00 am. 

Jefferson’s Café is Paul & Melinda’s restaurant in Millersburg, IN.  


